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Bowling program
starts Wednesday

WORTHINGTON — The
Recreation Committee in con-
junction with the Brunswick
Bowling . Lanes in
Northampton is providing a
summer bowling program for
the children.

The program includes bus
transportation, three strings of
bowling, rental of bowling shoes
and a hot dog and soda for lunch
for a $2 fee.

The bus will pick up at two
points at the Corners Grocery at
1 pm. and Conwell School at
1:05. Return time will be at the
school at approximately 5:15
p.m. and at the store at 5:20. The
program will start Wednesday
and continue for 9 weeks, the
last date being Aug. 20.

The recreation committee will
have an adult chaperone on each
bus trip. Parental permission is

required. Fliers with attached

permission slips have been dis-
tributed to school bus drivers,
teachers, the Corners Grocery,
or may be obtained from Mrs.
Neil Fairman. Slips must be
returned by June 20 to bus
drivers, Conwell School
teachers, or to Mrs. Fairman.

WORTHINGTON — The Red
Cross Bloodmobile will be at the
Town Hall Monday from 1 until
6:30 p.m. for Hilltown:

residents. Donors need no ap-
pointment they may come in
when it is most convenient.
Those from 18 to 65 years may
donate, and 17-year-olds may if
they haveparental permission.

The bloodmobile visit is spon-
sored by the Coffee Hour Group,
with Evelyn Powell, chairman,
and the Grange is helping by fur-
nishing supper for the workers.
Anyone needing transportation
may call Mrs. Powell.

WORTHINGTON — Bertha
Owen of Melbourne, Florida has
arrived here for the summer and
at present is staying with Mr.
and Mrs. Kenneth Osgood.

The Men’s Softball team
played in Huntington Sunday
afternoon and won by a score of
16-10.’

WORTHINGTON — Martha
Van de Warn of Eustis, Fla., is
visiting her son-in-law and
daughter, Mr. and Mrs. Robert
T. Bartlett of West Street. Mrs.
Van de Warn was called here
because of the death or her
sister, Elna Strong of
Northampton. A collection in
Mrs. Strong’s memory will be
taken for the Worthington
Health Center Association . of
which she was a member.



